
4th Grade Newsletter
Mrs. Allen, Mr. Held, Mr. Zeiss 

Week of:
Sept. 25th

Upcoming Events:

Oct. 6th-1:15 Dismissal
Oct. 13th-1:15 Dismissal

Oct. 26th-P/T Conferences
Oct. 27th-No School

Nov. 10th-Veteran’s Day 
11:15am Dismissal 

Reminders:

-Don’t forget $1 on Wednesdays for a 
slushy! 

-Make sure to check your child’s 
planner and homework folder each 

day.
-FRIDAYS are green and gold days! 
Have your student show their Bison 
Pride by wearing their school colors.

Science
This week we will begin unit 2 
“Using Energy” lesson 1 “Types 
of Energy.” We will be doing an 
inquiry activity as well! 

Language Arts
Students will identify common and 
proper nouns as well as correctly 

capitalizing proper nouns. Students 
will identify singular and plural nouns. 
They will also be using commas in a 

series when making a list.  

Social Studies
This week we will wrap up lesson 
1 “Early Peoples” and move into 
lesson 2 “Plains Indians.” We will 
be reading about how these 
people lived and how they  
developed unique cultures. 

Reading
Students will be learning how 
photographs, captions, and 
headings contribute to the 

understanding of text. They will 
also explain how relevant details 

support a central idea. Lastly, 
students will summarize a text to 

enhance comprehension.

Math
This week we will begin multiplication. We 
will start with two/three digit by one digit 

multiplication and then we will progress to 
learning two digit by two digit multiplication. 
The students will use their rainbow colored 
step sheet to help them learn the steps in 

two by two multiplication.

Mission Statement
The mission of Central City Public 

Schools is to educate, challenge, and 
prepare students with lifelong skills for 

the world around them.

For Parents
When kids are organized, they can stay focused 

instead of spending time hunting things down and 
getting sidetracked.

What does it mean to be organized at the 
elementary level? For schoolwork, it means using 
an assignment book and homework folder to keep 

track of homework and projects.
Check your child's assignment book and 

homework folder every school night so you're 
familiar with assignments and your child doesn't 
fall behind. Set up a bin for papers that you need 

to check or sign. Also, keep a special box or bin for 
completed and graded projects and toss papers 

that you don't need to keep.
Talk to your child about keeping their school desk 
orderly so papers that need to come home don't 

get lost. Teach your child how to use a calendar or 
planner to help stay organized.

It's also helpful to teach your child how to make a 
to-do list to help prioritize and get things done. It 

can be as simple as: homework, soccer, put 
clothes away.

No one is born with great organizational skills — 
they need to be learned and practiced.

http://kidshealth.org/
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